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SO WHAT IS THE BIG PROJECT?

It will be necessary to read between the lines
because of the sensitive nature of this project. If you
wish to know more, | would love to talk with you
further by phone.

In a certain unnamed closed country there are
indigenous churches whose memberships are made
up of minority ethnic groups that have been present
in this country for centuries. They are allowed to exist
as churches but proselytizing is still a capital crime.

In an unprecedented turn of events, the
government of this closed country has given
permission for these churches to print some Bibles for
their congregations. The permission being granted is,
of course, for printing in the native language of these
ethnic groups.

Through an amazing series of events, we are going
to be able to work in conjunction with this project and
print as many as 50,000 New Testaments in the heart
language of the majority ethnic group within this
closed country. IMAGINE THAT!! -- printing the
world's most sacred Book behind the borders of the
most harsh Islamic nation on earth.

It will not save money because the cost of printing
is higher there. But it does mean we will not have to
ship them across the sea, nor will we need to
transport them across the border in painstakingly
small quantities.

In a recent meeting in Canada, | met a man from
this country who now lives in the Vancouver BC area.
On the day that | visited his church, his mother and
her two sisters had traveled from their homeland to
visit him...and to get baptized. They had trusted Christ
while listening to a satellite gospel broadcast. Their
visit was brief and they were soon scheduled to
return to their homeland. Literally, thousands more
like them are there waiting for our help. People like
these MUST HAVE the Word of God.

Would you please consider a CHRISTMAS
OFFERING for this project? It will cost $4.00 per
New Testament. Some have already committed.
Would you please join them? Mark all gifts
"Muslim Project."
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MALI PROJECT UPDATE

Phase | of our first video CD Bible Storying project
in the Senufo-Syenara language is complete. We are
targeting 24 languages. The good news is that the cost
should be somewhere around $10,000.00 instead of
the original $15,000.00 estimate.

INDIA CONFERENCE - CAN YOU GO?

The final details of our 2011 Pastor's Conference in
Coimbatore, India is being planned. If you are a pastor
or Bible teacher, we would love for you to come and
experience what God is doing in India. We would
welcome your participation in our preaching and
teaching schedule. Your commitment to travel would
be needed by Christmas. The $1800.00 cost for the
trip would be needed in our office by the first week of
January. Please contact me as soon as possible.

EMILY NEWS

Emily is doing well with her homeschooling. She is
a good listener and a fast learner. A couple of days
ago, after making a real breakthrough in reading
ability, she wanted to get Grandma on the phone and
read to her. As soon as Grandma answered the
phone, Emily declared, "I can read now because I'm
hooked up on phonics."

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YFAR

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a blessed New
Year. Your partnership in ministry has meant so much
to us during 2010. We are excited about what God
will do in the coming year as we
strive to bring glory to Him by
taking the gospel to all nations.
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